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2017 Election Results 
Board Re-elected 

The Annual Meeting and Election for 2017 for the Las Colinas Condominium Owner's 
Association was called to order on January 21, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. by President, John Saputo in 
the Clubhouse. Roll was called. Minutes for the 2016 Annual meeting were approved. 

A quorum of Owners in good standing was certified. The Ballots were opened and 
counted by three members of the Association: Britni Brown, Craig Coder, and Lili Ballash from 
those owners present. Thank you Britni, Craig, and Lili. 

Results: Sixty-three qualified ballots were received, over twice quorum of 25. The votes were 
as follows: 

58 - Andrea Schwimmer 
59 - Laura Hersey 
57 - Robert Prievo 
57 - John Saputo 
57 - Katherine Trimm 

The incumbent Board was re-elected, and will keep the same offices. 

John Saputo, President 
Katherine Trimm, Vice President 
Andrea Schwimmer, Special Projects 
Laura Hersey, Secretary/Treasurer 
Robert Prievo, Special Projects 

Message from the President: Thank you for your participation and vote of confidence in the 
future of our Community. As your elected Board members, we do this job because we share 
your values of wanting our property cared for, and a safe Community to live in. Our successes 
are a group effort. We could not do this, nor would we want to make the sacrifices of our time, 
without your support. 

The preliminary financial results for 2016 show that we once again brought in 
$70,000.00, a significant amount of money, over our $505,000.00 budgeted dues. This 
additional collection of $70,000.00 of non-dues reimbursements brought in by Board efforts is 
why, once again, there was no dues increase this year. For comparison, a 10% dues increase 
would have brought in only $50,000.00. And that would have been out of our own individual 
Owner pockets.) 

The Board is looking forward to this coming year, and the projects we will be able to 
accomplish. Thank you for your commitment to our Community. 


